Notice is hereby given that the City of Harlingen, TX is requesting sealed proposals for:
RFP No. 2023-22 Purchase of Six (6) New 2023 Police Packaged Vehicles

Interested firms must register with the Purchasing Office at Purchasing@
harlingentx.gov to obtain a packet. Competitive, sealed proposals must
be submitted on or before 2:00p.m., Tuesday, September 5, 2023 at the
Purchasing Office located at 404 S. 54th St., Harlingen, TX 78550. All proposals
will be publicly opened and read aloud at 3:00 p.m., on Tuesday, September
5, 2023 by invitation to a virtual zoom meeting.

The City of Harlingen reserves the right to reject any or all responses, to
waive defects and formalities in such responses, to award the contract to the
respondent which it considers has submitted the best and most advantageous
response, and to hold all responses for a period of sixty days without taking
any action thereon.




